
This Month at Colet Mentoring

We’ve had a very busy month at Colet Mentoring, meeting some new and 
exciting Primary School Mentees, while continuing our sessions with the 
promising students in UK secondary schools and in South Sudan. We also have 
some new App updates! 



Primary Professors 

Starting this month we were very 
excited to welcome 35 Primary 
Professors to our STEM enrichment 
program. So far they have broken 
cyphers, built rockets, and much more, 
but we were extremely excited to 
welcome them onto our Colet 
Mentoring app as well! This is the first 
time that primary school children have had the 
opportunity to interact with our mentors, and the 
feedback from both mentors and mentees alike 
has been amazing. The mentoring was so 
rewarding for many of our students that we hope 
to spread Colet Mentoring to many more Primary 

schools in the future. 
Thanks to all those who 
were involved!
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NEW APP 
UPDATES!


This month we have 
made some 
improvements to 
Colet Mentoring!


Outside of 
Homework 
Hours

Mentees can now 
post their questions 
at any time! Post a 
question out of 
hours and one of 
our Mentors will 
respond within 24 
Hours Monday-
Friday!


Primary 
Professors 

Stats


75% 
Increase in 
confidence 
after 
sessions             


100+ 
Sessions 
over four 
weeks 


‘You made me 
understand the 
problem and I 
really appreciate it!’

 UPLOAD

Take a picture of your 

homework 

1
CONNECT


Wait to be connected 
with one of our 

mentors 

2
LEARN


Our Mentor will guide 
you through the 

question
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Get started on our Colet Mentoring App for live mentoring 
support from 6-7 PM every Monday to Friday! It’s as easy as 1 2 3!



2

COLET MENTORING NEWSLETTER 	 14 DECEMBER 2021

SOUTH SUDAN 

Our Mentors are very proud to be able support A-level students in Juba, South Sudan. 
Every Wednesday we have had great live sessions, so we look forward to seeing them all 
next year!

MENTEE OF THE YEAR 

Congratulations to our Mentee of the Year Jiali from Bishop’s Challoner Tower Hamlets 
School! She accumulated a total of 1,022 Mentoring Minutes over this year. Well done! 
We’d also like to thank Bishop’s Challoner Tower Hamlets and Mr Kisitsu-Ssekabira for 
their work this year, as their students have been terrific and our mentors have enjoyed 
working with them!


CHRISTMAS COMPETITION

Get working Mentees! This Christmas you could be in with a chance to win a pair of 
wireless earphones or headphones! All you need to do is get on the Colet Mentoring 
app, and the mentee who accumulates the greatest number of minutes on the app until 
the 5th of January will be awarded with the headphones/earphones. 


Since September 2021…


460+ Sessions 


10,800+ Minutes 


97+ Mentees
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